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NOTIFICATION [Walk-In-Interview] 
 

Rescheduling of the Interview to 30.07.2025 
 

The Walk-In-Interview for the engagement of contractual position of Senior Research 

Fellow (SRF) (1 no.) under externally funded ICAR project “Enhancing climate resilience and 

ensuring food security with genome editing tools” (Project Code: 12-197-J) in Division of 

Plant Pathology, ICAR-Indian Agricultural Research Institute, New Delhi – 110012, has been 

rescheduled to 30th July 2025 at 09:30 AM. 

The other terms and conditions of the advertisement remains the same. 

 

 


